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Dear 
 
Thank you for your request for information about households accommodated by the local
authority in bed and breakfast hotels. You asked:
 
For applicant households accommodated by your authority in bed and breakfast hotels (e.g.
privately managed, meal(s) provided, shared facilities) or other nightly paid, privately
managed accommodation with shared facilities, as of 31st March 2021: 
 
1.) The total number of households with dependent children and / or pregnant woman with
no other dependants in such accommodation
 
2.) The total number of households with dependent children and / or pregnant woman with
no other dependants in such accommodation for more than 6 weeks but less than 13 weeks
 
3.) The total number in such accommodation with dependent children and / or pregnant
woman with no other dependants for more than 13 weeks but less than 26 weeks 
 
4.) The total number in such accommodation with dependent children and / or pregnant
woman with no other dependants for more than 26 weeks but less than 52 weeks
 
5.) The total number in such accommodation with dependent children and / or pregnant
woman with no other dependants for more than 52 weeks
 
6.) The total number of children in such accommodation 
 
7.) The total number of children in such accommodation for more than 6 weeks but less than
13 weeks 
 
8.) The total number of children in such accommodation for more than 13 weeks but less than
26 weeks 
 
9.) The total number of children in such accommodation for more than 26 weeks but less than
52 weeks
 
10.) The total number of children in such accommodation for more than 52 weeks
 
For applicant households accommodated by your authority in bed and breakfast hotels (e.g.
privately managed, meal(s) provided, shared facilities) or other nightly paid, privately
managed accommodation with shared facilities, at the end of 31st March 2020: 
 
11.) The total number of households with dependent children and / or pregnant woman with
no other dependants in such accommodation
 



12.) The total number of households with dependent children and / or pregnant woman with
no other dependants in such accommodation for more than 6 weeks but less than 13 weeks
 
13.) The total number in such accommodation with dependent children and / or pregnant
woman with no other dependants for more than 13 weeks but less than 26 weeks 
 
14.) The total number in such accommodation with dependent children and / or pregnant
woman with no other dependants for more than 26 weeks but less than 52 weeks
 
15.) The total number in such accommodation with dependent children and / or pregnant
woman with no other dependants for more than 52 weeks
 
16.) The total number of children in such accommodation 
 
17.) The total number of children in such accommodation for more than 6 weeks but less than
13 weeks 
 
18.) The total number of children in such accommodation for more than 13 weeks but less
than 26 weeks 
 
19.) The total number of children in such accommodation for more than 26 weeks but less
than 52 weeks
 
20.) The total number of children in such accommodation for more than 52 weeks
 
Nottinghamshire County Council is not a Housing Authority and therefore does not have
responsibility for housing anybody in this type of accommodation.
The local District and Brough Councils, including Nottingham City Council are Housing Authorities
and therefore have this responsibility and would hold this information.
 
You may have contacted these councils already in connection with your request, but if not, their
contact details are below:
 
Ashfield District Council: foi@ashfield-dc.gov.uk
Bassetlaw District Council: FOIrequests@bassetlaw.gov.uk
Broxtowe Borough Council: foi@broxtowe.gov.uk
Gedling Borough Council: inforequest@gedling.gov.uk
Mansfield District Council: freedomofinformation@mansfield.gov.uk
Newark & Sherwood District: freedom@nsdc.info
Rushcliffe Borough Council: customerservices@rushcliffe.gov.uk
Nottingham City Council: informationrights@nottinghamcity.gov.uk 
 
I hope that you find this information to be helpful, however if you are unhappy with the way in
which your request has been handled, then please email us at foi@nottscc.gov.uk quoting the
reference NCC-050198-21 and we will be happy to review your request
 
With kind regards
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